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Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

1  Forward Testing this 
week  

2 3 4 5

8  Forward Testing this 
week  

9 10 11 12

15  Forward Testing this 
week  

16 17 18 19  EARLY RELEASE 
DAY 12:35 PM

80s Fitness Dress up 
Day

22 23 24 25 26

29 30

Early Release Day
Friday, April 19

Students will dismiss at 12:35 pm

80s Fitness Dress Up Day 
Friday, April 19

SAVE THE DATE
 

for the next Donuts with the 
Principal @Chappell

When:  Monday, MAY 13

Where:  The Library

Topics will include:
● Conceptual Boundary 

Changes
● Summer School

Updated CDC Guidance for COVID-19

On March 1, 2024, the Centers for Disease 
Control (CDC) released new guidance for 
COVID-19. When staff and students get 
sick with a respiratory virus, the updated 
CDC guidance recommends that they stay 
home and away from others. For staff and 
students with COVID-19 and influenza, 
treatment is available and can lessen 
symptoms and lower the risk of severe 
illness. The recommendations suggest 
returning to normal activities when, for at 
least 24 hours, symptoms are improving 
overall, and if a fever was present, it has 
been gone without use of a fever-reducing 
medication.

https://chappell.gbaps.org/
https://www.facebook.com/ChappellElementary


No Dogs Allowed

For the safety of all of our 
students and staff, dogs are not 
permitted on school grounds. This 
includes all grassy areas, blacktops, 
playgrounds and sidewalks. 
Thank you for understanding and your 
support in keeping our students safe!

Reminders from the office:

Parking/Traffic Concerns @ Chappell
We wanted to remind you of the parking 

guidelines as we’ve had some recent complaints.

**Student safety is greatly enhanced if all adults 
transporting students adhere to these traffic 

guidelines:

1. Pull into parking spots on the street or in the 
church parking lot located across the street from the 
school. Do Not stop in the middle of the road and let 
your student walk across the road. This is extremely 
dangerous and causes more traffic.

2. Students must cross the street with an adult or use 
the crossing guards at the corner of Dousman/Fisk 
streets or Shawano/Fisk streets.

3. There is No Parking allowed on the school side 
during the day per the posted signs. The City of 
Green Bay School Parking Division enforces parking 
violations at schools and they frequently make 
rounds. It is preferred that you drop off and pick up on 
the school side of the street without parking for a 
prolonged period of time.

4. DO NOT PARK in the back staff parking lot. The lot 
is used for buses and daycare vans at the beginning 
and end of the day. Conflicts have occurred where 
passage is blocked to those vehicles and causes 
massive delays.

5. FRONT PARKING LOT:  Parking is not allowed in 
the small parking lot that is located directly across 
from the school office. The lot is part of our neighbor’s 
driveway and we want to be respectful to our 
neighbors. 
 
By following these guidelines you will help us keep 
our students safe and traffic to a minimal. 

Thank you!

Students in grades 3-5 will be participating 
in the Forward Exam Assessment 
throughout the month of April. Here are a 
few things to keep in mind;

● Make sure your child gets a good 
night's rest. 

● Remain positive. Help your child 
practice relaxation techniques to 
help remain calm during the test.

● Electronic devices such as 
cellphones or smartwatches are 
prohibited in the testing rooms. 

The YMCA Before/After School
Childcare program will be back 
at Chappell for the 2024-25 school
year. You can register now to
secure your child’s spot for the
2024-25 school year. (Space is
limited at each site and may fill
quickly.) For more information 
visit www.greenbayymca.org
OR click here to view the
flyer.

https://greenbaywi.gov/794/School-Parking#:~:text=If%20you%20have%20a%20concern,or%20send%20us%20an%20email.
https://greenbaywi.gov/794/School-Parking#:~:text=If%20you%20have%20a%20concern,or%20send%20us%20an%20email.
http://www.greenbayymca.org
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1vZ9vd0c4o1SafQotgMVh77w4u9yPrery/view?usp=sharing





